
From: Michael Horn <michael@theyfly.com> 
Date: February 23, 2008 11:05:28 AM PST 
To: derek@iigwest.com 
Subject: There you go again 
 
Now there, Mr. Maus, 
 
I am reproducing the comment that you made in your new thread, even though I 
really shouldn't help you out here, content as you are to demonstrate your less 
than logical, or ethical, reasoning abilities: 

 
"Well, I just heard back from Professor 
Hanley and this is what he had to say: 

From: Donald Hanley 

Date: February 22, 2008 9:02:02 AM 
PST 

To: Derek Bartholomaus 

Subject: RE: Forestry Quotation 
Question 

 
I have no idea how you got my name 
nor do I wish to comment on these 
photos. Do not continue to use my 
name in this fashion. 

 
Don Hanley 

WSU Extension Forester 

 



So, there you have it. Yet another 
person quoted by Michael Horn as 
being someone who supports the 
claims of Billy Meier and then it turns 
out that he has been misquoted or 
never spoken to." 

 
Er, where in his recent quote does he 
say what you claim he means, i.e. that 
he does or doesn't "support the claims 
of Billy Meier" or that he has been 
misquoted or never spoken to"? Please, 
do point that out. 

 
Has it crossed your small mind that the 
man is simply stating...exactly what he's 
stating? Did you ask him if the trees 
were models or real? Did you send him 
the photographs, etc.? 

 
Oh yeah, does ATS really allow you to 
post other people's emails...or only if it 
serves their agenda? 



 
Boy, wait till everyone finds out that you 
think all UFO people are nuts! 

 
MH 


